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Week 8 

 

Monday 30th Nov 

Swim School begins 

 

Friday 4th December 

Year 6 full day at Tumut 

High School for 

orientation. 

 

Presentation Day 

Franklin’s Presentation 

Day will be held a little 

differently this year 

because of Covid. 

All stages will be 

presented on stage on 

different days of Week 9. 

The presentation of class 

folders and all awards 

will be filmed and posted 

to our Facebook page at 

the end of each day so 

parents can see their 

child receiving their 

awards. Students are to 

wear FULL school 

uniform on their 

presentation day. 

Kindergarten - Monday 

Stage 1 - Tuesday 

Stage 2 - Wednesday 

Stage 3 (including 

Captains and Prefects) - 

Thursday 

 

Thurs 10th Dec 

Year 6 Farewell 

TOGETHER WE LEARN 

  

POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR FOR LEARNING AWARDS  

ACHIEVEMENT Ella Appleby Nicola Walsh 

RESPECT Emily Pearce Nate Neville 

SAFETY Chase Walsh Keelan Sturt 

FRANKLIN STARS — Week 8 
Students who follow our PBL school values of: 

      RESPECT ~ ACHIEVEMENT ~ SAFETY  

   

Sadie 

Banks 

Ryan 

Flinders 

Sophie 

Blaxland 

The students in Bass had fun 

in science investigating the 

differences in materials when 

they undergo change. They 

were challenged to make the 

tallest tower using uncooked 

spaghetti and marshmallows. 

Bass in Action 

 

HONOURS  2020 

Sturt Steven Giddings, Kahlan Thomas, Khobi Bousfield, Brody McNally 

Wentworth Thomas Baker, Ellie Cobden, Noah Piper, Lucas Stuckey 

Blaxland Leneisha Tully, Sophie Gilchrist, Sophie Ryan, Jim Golding 

Chisholm Hobie Baker, Cay-Lynn Van Zyl, Chloe Weir, Brock McGrath 

Lawson Amy Baker, Wade Jones, Keigan Sutton, Tyler Rapley 

Macarthur Lilly Sturt, Alice Shepherd, Isaac Woods, Tarlera Crane 

Oxley Maggie Skein, Wyatt Lowther, Tyrone Stewart, Katie Markopoulos 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Sturt Max Johnson Reuben Hartwig 

Wentworth Bianca Anderson Chase Walsh 

Blaxland Sierra Potter Jimmy Shepherd 

Chisholm Ryan Coe Jessica Barnard 

Lawson Abel Eastlake Shanaye Whitbread 

Macarthur Corey Weir Emily Pearce 

Oxley Kayleb O’Keefe Harley Adams 



CELEBRATING FRANKLIN! 

TOGETHER WE LEARN 

P&C NEWS 

Franklin P&C need volunteers to sell tickets on their Xmas Hamper street stalls outside Coles. Dates and times are as 
follows: 
Thursday 3rd December - 2 to 3pm and 3 to 4pm 
Wednesday 9th December - 10 to 11am, 11am to 12pm, 12 to 1pm, 1 to 2pm and 2 to 3pm. 
If you can help out by volunteering an hour of your time please call Jenny Hodges on 0404 337 623. 

School Band is on Wednesday. If your child is in band please ensure they 

bring their musical instrument on Wednesday. 

Franklin’s Movember Fundraiser ended last 

Friday. Our students raised over $600 for 

Men’s Mental Health. The winner of The 

Best Moustache at Franklin was Mr 

Reddy by a landslide! 

Thank you to all students who 

brought donations in. Absent 

from the photo is Mr 

Woodward and Zac Masters. 

Franklin have received new furniture for 

the Kindergarten classrooms. The chairs 

are called Scoop Rockers and promote 

good posture whilst sitting close to the 

floor.  

Hayden and Brielle were excited to try 

out the new Scoop Rockers! 

Congratulations to Lacey Thatcher 
from Bass who was awarded a new 
tennis racquet from our Hot Shot’s 
tennis coach, ‘Birdie’ Cahill, for her 
outstanding effort and positive 
attitude during our recent tennis 
lessons. 

Middle School 

Year 6 are having their 

full day of transition into 

High School this Friday 

4th December. 

Students are to meet 

under the COLA at THS 

at 8.45am. Students to 

bring their own recess 

and lunch, a book, pencil case, water bottle and hat. 

Students make their own way home at 3.05pm. 

Thank you to our two prac 

teachers, Ms Madelyn Smith and 

Ms Jess Ingold who have been 

helping out in Wentworth and 

Blaxland for the past few weeks. 


